

SUPER STAR LANGUAGE CENTER 2nd TERM TEST GRADE 8 – 45 minutes (GLOBAL SUCCESS - UNIT 7-12)	NAME:..... CLASS: MARKS:.....
--	--

I. Choose the words whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the others in each group.

1. A. obligationu B. occasion C. expression D. celebration
2. A. happened B. attacked C. rescued D. damaged
3. A. atmosphere B. national C. aquatic D. apartment

II. Choose the word whose main stressed syllable is placed differently from that of the other in each group.

4. A. educate B. valuable C. interesting D. committee
5. A. sociable B. volunteer C. photograph D. beautiful
6. A. curiosity B. nationality C. community D. university

III. Choose the best answer (A, B, C or D).

7. He _____ on an airplane when he _____ a fire from the window.
A. sat - was seeing B. sat – saw C. was sitting - saw D. was sitting - was seeing
8. People consume a lot of contaminated food. It _____ many health problems.
A. leads in B. leads to C. results to D. results from
9. There are different kinds of _____ provided throughout Disneyland
A. entertaining B. to entertain C. entertainment D. entertained
10. Despite modern technologies available to us, we're still _____ against natural disasters.
A. homeless B. harmless C. helpless D. hopeless
11. When a volcanic eruption occurs, the hot _____ pours downhill.
A. ash B. smoke C. dirt D. lava
12. At 8 a.m. tomorrow, he _____ with his friends in America
A. are chatting B. will be chatting C. chatted D. chats
13. He asked me _____ him a cup of coffee. A. make B. to make C. making D. made
14. California _____ the most iconic theme park in the world.
A. had B. has had C. have D. has
15. Nose touching and hair fiddling are also good examples of _____
A. sign language B. spoken language C. written language D. body language
16. If more people _____ Public transport, it _____ reduce traffic jams and air pollution.
A. used – will B. used – will C. used – would D. use – would
17. Listeria can cause fatal blood _____
A. poisoning B. to poison C. poisoned D. poisonous

18. What does the sign say?



- A. The restroom is working properly and is available for everyone to use.
- B. The restroom is open and ready for use by anyone who needs it.
- C. The restroom is being repaired or cleaned and cannot be used right now.
- D. The restroom is only for people with special permission to use.

19. What does the notice say?

**"No cell phones allowed in this area.
Please turn off your phone or put it on silent."**

- A You must have permission to use the phone in this area.
- B. You may not turn off your phone if you are not using it.
- C. Cell phones are only for emergency use here.
- D. Cell phones must be turned off or silenced in this area.

IV. Put the sentences (a-c) in the correct order, then fill in the blank to make a logical text.

20. I had a hard 10-day course in an army camp in Son Tay last summer. Everything was different from my life at home. _____

- A. We had to wake up at 5 a.m. and attend classes which were like training courses for soldiers.
- B. In the evening, we read books or worked in teams with many exciting activities.
- C. We also joined a performance that had the theme: environmental protection.

A. b-c-a B. c-b-a C. a-b-c D. a-c-b

21. **Choose the sentence that can end the text (in Question 20) most appropriately.**

- A. I have never attended such a strict but exciting course like this.
- B. Finally, I can attend an exciting course.
- C. I also felt disappointed about it.
- D. After that, I attended such a strict but exciting course like this.

V. Find ONE mistake in each of the following sentences.

22. She would like to know how pronounce these Spanish words.

A B C D

23. The news said that the lighthouse had been serious damaged after the storm.

A B C D

VI. Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the sentence that is made from the given cues in each of the following questions.

24. They / very happy / share / stories / family and neighbors.

- A. They are very happy to share their stories with their family and neighbors.
- B. They are very happy sharing their stories with their family and neighbors.

- C. They are very happy share their stories with their family and neighbors.
- D. They are very happy that to share their stories with their family and neighbors.

25. I / wish / there / not / environmental / problems / city.

- A. I wish there won't be environmental problems in our city.
- B. I wish there hadn't environmental problems in our city.
- C. I wish there aren't environmental problems in our city.
- D. I wish there weren't environmental problems in our city.

26. "I think there are 9 planets in the solar system" David said

- A. David thought there are 9 planets in the solar system
- B. David thought there were 9 planets in the solar system
- C. David said he thought there are 9 planets in the solar system
- D. David said to be have 9 planets in the solar system

27. I'll ask the shopkeeper how much the shawl is

- A. I'll ask the shopkeeper how many the shawl is there
- B. I'll ask the shopkeeper what the shawl is
- C. I'll ask the shopkeeper what the price of the shawl is
- D. I'll ask the shopkeeper how much is the shawl

VII. Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions from 28 to 333.

Ke Ga Cape, which is about twenty-five kilometres from the city of Phan Thiet, is often overlooked by the majority of travellers coming to Viet Nam. Therefore, the peacefulness of this coastal area has been preserved. If you want to experience the 'real', unspoiled side of Viet Nam, we highly recommend that you add Ke Ga Cape to your 'places' to visit' list.

Once you've arrived at Ke Ga Cape, its attractions are immediately obvious. Most j travellers are attracted by the sight of its untouched cliffs spreading out along the coast J and the sound of the casuarina trees rustling in the breeze. On sunny days, you will be enthralled by the harmonious tones of the sea and sky, and the sight of clouds embracing the mountain peaks. You can also admire the splendid sunrise, and later go for a walk to enjoy the mesmerizing sunset. The red-yellow rays of the sun reflected in the waves paint an enchanting picture of the pristine Ke Ga Cape. Sometimes, it may be hard for you to distinguish where the sky ends and the sea begins.

If you want to get to Ke Ga Lighthouse, taking a canoe is highly recommended because it is quick, convenient, and safe. Ke Ga Lighthouse is worth a visit during your Viet Nam tour, if you want to experience daily life in a fishing village. The locals are very friendly, warm-hearted, and sincere. Not surprisingly, they will often invite you to join them for a meal of their freshly caught seafood, which will definitely awaken your taste buds.

28. What is the main idea of the passage?

- A. Ke Ga Cape - a travel destination in Vietnam.
- B. The ways to preserve Ke Ga Cape.

C. How Ke Ga Cape attract tourists from all over the world.

D. Some interesting activities in Ke Ga Cape.

29. **What attracts most travellers to Ke Ga Cape?**

A. the harmonious tones of the sea and sky.

B. the sight of clouds embracing the mountain peaks.

C. cliffs spreading out along the coast.

D. The red-yellow rays of the sun reflected in the waves.

30. **If you want to get to Ke Ga Lighthouse, you are highly recommended to take _____.**

A. a bus

B. a train

C. a plane

D. a canoe

31. **What are the locals in Ke Ga Lighthouse like?**

A. loyal and funny

B. warm-hearted and quick

C. friendly and sincere

D. safe and convenient

32. The word "**enchanting**" is CLOSEST in meaning to _____.

A. attractive

B. ugly

C. special

D. exciting

33. The word "**warm-hearted**" is OPPOSITE in meaning to _____.

A. kind

B. useful

C. gentle

D. unfriendly

VIII. Read the following announcement and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct option that best fits each of the numbered blanks from 34 to 37.

GREAT BARRIER REEF TOUR, AUSTRALIA

* Dive with us to (34) _____ the most beautiful coral reef in the world

* Swim in (35) _____ with colourful fish

* Watch 3D documentaries (36) _____ about sea animals and the coral reef, and what you can do to (37) _____ it

* Price: Only \$99/adult & \$59/child

* Time: 9 a.m. - 5 p.m. every day

34. A. investigate

B. discover

C. explore

D. detect

35. A. deep blue sea

B. blue deep sea

C. sea blue deep

D. blue sea deep

36. A. learn

B. to learn

C. learning

D. to learning

37. A. reserve

B. conserve

C. maintain

D. protect

IX. Complete the second sentence so that it has the same meaning to the first

38. "I saw the alien yesterday when I was going out with my friends," the boy said.

→ The boy said that _____

39. I last wrote to my pen-pal two months ago.

I haven't _____

40. We had lunch then we took a look around the shops.

Before _____